January 18, 2005

TO:

Dr. Patti Tolbert, Chair



Academic Governance Committee

FROM:
Faye W. Gilbert, Dean



The J. Whitney Bunting School of Business

SUBJECT:
Item for Academic Governance

In accordance with university protocol, the following change is submitted for Academic Governance action:
· Deactivation of the MBA 3+2 Program

Supporting documentation is attached.
vl

Attachment
